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August 8, 2025 

 

Northwoods Christian Academy School Board met on Monday, August 

4, 2025. After much prayer and leading of the Holy Spirit, we have 

come to the conclusion that it is time to permanently close our doors. 

 

This is done with mixed emotions and a heavy heart. We are resting in 

God’s plan and timing. We do know that God has a plan for Christian 

parents in our area; to supply the need that is left in the wake of our 

closing. 

 

Northwoods Christian Academy, NCA, began in the fall of 1992. This 

school was used by God to bless many families throughout the thirty-

two years it was opened. NCA had faithful teachers that not only taught 

but supplied what was needed as they earned very little as teachers. They 

walked out their call to teach and worked as unto the Lord. NCA had 

faithful parents that helped in many ways to supply school needs on a 

daily, weekly, and yearly basis. 

 

With thankful hearts, we continue to reflect on the blessings given 

through Northwoods Christian Academy. 

 

Sincerely, 

NCA School Board 

  


	Northwoods Christian Academy
	“Let me understand the teaching of your precepts;
	then I will meditate on your wonders.” Ps. 119:27

